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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – January 8, 2024, AT 6:00 PM 

 

ORDINANCE NO. 2024-01: AN ORDINANCE FOR A SECOND EXTENSION, 

EXTENDING AN EXISTING MORATORIUM ON NEW CONNECTIONS TO THE CITY 

WATER SYSTEM IN THOSE AREAS NORTH/NORTHEAST OF BOB’S CREEK FROM 

NORTH FORK ROAD (EXCLUDING LANDS IDENTIFIED AS RIVERVIEW MEADOWS 

PHASES 2 AND 3), AND EAST OF THE INTERSECTION OF NORTH FORK ROAD AND 

MCDONALD ROAD DUE TO LACK OF WATER SYSTEM ADEQUACY FOR AN 

ADDITIONAL SIX MONTHS; AND DECLARING AN EMERGENCY 

  

On January 8, 2024, at 6:00 PM the City of Nehalem City Council will hold a public 
hearing regarding the adoption of Ordinance Number 2024-01. This ordinance will 
extend a development moratorium in certain areas within Tillamook County due 
to water pressure and fire flow limitations and declaring an emergency. The 
hearing will be held at City Hall, 35900 8th Street, Nehalem, OR 97131. Any 
interested party may testify at the hearing or submit written comments at or prior 
to the public hearing.  An electronic version of the Moratorium extension 
ordinance and materials is available on the City’s website (www.nehalem.gov). For 
additional information, please contact the City of Nehalem at 503-368-5627.   
  

 

 


